
 
 

 

 

Federal Pandemic Unemployment Compensation Payment Ending Saturday, July 25, 2020.  

 

The week ending Saturday, July 25, 2020 is the last week for the $600 Federal Pandemic 

Unemployment Compensation (FPUC) payment. The final $600 FPUC payment will be paid 

when eligible beneficiaries receive their payment for the week ending Saturday, July 25, 

2020.   Eligible beneficiaries will continue to receive their regular benefit payments whether 

under regular Unemployment Insurance (UI), Pandemic Unemployment Assistance (PUA), or 

Pandemic Emergency Unemployment Compensation (PEUC).  If you have questions about your 

benefit payments please contact the Department of Unemployment Assistance online or call 877-

626-6800.     

 
 

  
Thank you 
  
  
 
 

https://uionline.detma.org/Claimant/Core/Login.ASPX

